
To continue its mission to support early
career doctors, the Postgraduate Medical

Council of Victoria has developed the
Central Listing Service.

Now Live

NEW SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

Central Listing Service

The Central Listing Service will allow
Health Services to list all 2021 available

advertised positions for doctors in
training across the state of Victoria.

To access the service, please log in or create
your account and click the Central Listing

Service option from the drop down in the top
navigation menu. We encourage you to provide

feedback so that we can continue to improve
the service. Desktop is the preferred method.

VISIT SITE

https://allocations.pmcv.com.au/

